
Goulburn Library Hobbies EXPO 2024

For  the  second year  our  Garden Club
was represented at a hobbies expo held
at  the  Goulburn  Library  on  Saturday
17th  February  2024.  Our  President
Lynne  was  accompanied  by  members
Christine  Smith,  Serena  Beresford-
Wylie,  Lois  Hill,  and  Graham Redman

and to talk to the 250 attendees.  "Join a Garden Club" brochures were handed out
along with garden magazines.  Over 50 copies of the brochure were distributed to
those people we had a conversation with.  Hopefully in the future we may gain some
new members due to the considerable interest shown. The decorated table was
much admired, the handy work of the members there.


